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Dear Year 7 Parents/Carers 

Recently, your child completed a baseline assessment in English, which, along with their Key 

Stage 2 Teacher Assessment and CATs results, have been used to regroup students for the 

remainder of Year 7. Please note that staff have amended their judgements accordingly to 

account for student absence and isolation so far this year in order to provide the truest 

reflection of your child’s ability. The new groups will be finalised later this week and students 

will be taught in these from next Monday.   

Students’ classes are consistently monitored throughout the year to fully ensure that all 

students make sustained progress. If you have any further concerns, then please do not 

hesitate to contact me or Miss Drummond, The Key Stage Three English Coordinator, at 

school. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Miss H Turner  

Head of English Faculty  

 


